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Value of Courage 

Miss Wilson was picked at random during assembly to show the children the value 

of courage. All children will have brought home a sponsor form. If we can raise 

enough money we will live stream her jump. The money will be used to buy books 

for our school library. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Times Table Rock Stars 

Red Oaks Times Table Rock Stars termly House Challenge Monday 17th to Friday 

21st April. 

 

 

Beginning and End of School Day 

A reminder that the school day is 8.40am – 3.00pm with the classroom doors opening at 8.30am.  Nursery start 

times are 8.30am for the morning session and 12.10pm for the afternoon session.  We are already having an 

increasing number of children turning up to school late in the mornings. 

 

Bottle Tops 

Mrs Hunter is going to be making an eco-friendly mural and still needs bottle tops. Please save these up and 

bring them into school. Many thanks. 

 

Car Park 

A few reminders for all parents: 

 

• Please park on the correct side of the car park. We are noticing more and more parents either parking 

in the disabled bay or double parking near the Reception end of school.   

• Please do not park in the disabled bay UNLESS you are displaying a blue badge – this includes Nursery 

parents. 

• It has been noticed that some children are not wearing seat belts when leaving the school car park. It is 

illegal for anyone to be in a car without a seatbelt. 

• Our car park is 5mph – please adhere to this speed limit as there have been some near misses recently 

where parents are speeding round the car park. 

• Please use the Kiss n Drop area in the correct manner. We have had reports of parents beeping in this 

area. 

 

Lunch boxes 

Please can all parents ensure that products containing nuts including Nutella and similar spreads 

are not used in packed lunches.  We do have some children with serious allergies so we do have a 

‘no nuts’ policy.  For Safety reasons, please can you also ensure that if grapes are sent in, these 

are cut in half (longways) as this minimises any choking hazard.  Please also name all plastic 

boxes, bottles and lunch boxes.  Many thanks. 

 

Chickenpox Outbreak 

Please see link below if you think your child may have chickenpox.   

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/ 

 

Naming Property 

Please can all children’s clothing, lunchboxes, coats be named.  We have lots of clothes in our lost property box 

that is not named.  If your child’s things are named, they will always make their way back to them. 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/


Nursery 31st March 

Nursery session will close at 12.15pm on the 31st March. There will not be an afternoon session of nursery on 

this day.  Children who attend for the morning session, should be picked up at 11.30am as normal, those who 

attend for full days can be collected at 12.15pm after lunch. 

 

School Dinners 

There is a new menu after Easter. Please remember to book your meals by Thursday 13th April – we will be on 

Week 1.  Link to new menus https://www.redoaks.org./newsletters_menus_2223/menus/SpringSummer23.pdf 

 

Nursery Closure – 4th May 

Nursery will be closed for all children on this day as staff will be attending a Nursery conference. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

30th March 2023 – Talent Show 6.00-8.00pm 

31st March 2023 – School finishes at 1.30pm 

17th April 2023 – School reopens 

24th April 2023 – Bags2School 

25th April 2023 – Year 5 play 2pm & 6pm – information to follow 

28th April 2023 – TD Day – School Closed 

4th May – Nursery closed all day for Nursery Conference 

7th July 2023 – Bags2School 
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